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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support of Option E
1 message

Bernadette Shaw <bernadetteshaw33@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 11:02 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good Morning CESBAC,

I am a mother of five children and I live in Cape Elizabeth. Four of my children are in Cape public schools and I have a
three-year-old that will be entering Pond Cove in several years. I graduated from Cape Elizabeth high school in 1994. I
highly support the new school option E. I do not support options B and C. I believe options B and C are renovations
and will disrupt our kids education. Thank you for the work you do for our town and please reach out to me if you have
any questions.

Best,

Bernadette Shaw
207-415-1891
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